
March 2017 
Photo Album

March was a busy month! We attended an art show to raise support for the 
project, hosted lots of visitors—from long-time supporters to a youth group— 

we enjoyed a beautiful hike through God’s nature, and said “see-ya-
later” to the Zaldaña family. Everyday had both good moments and bad 

moments...and God was always gracious, loving and faithful.



An Artistic Evening
One evening, friends of the project hosted an art exposition, which was a huge 
success! Much of the diplomatic community was in attendance, and more than 
200 people came to enjoy the art and learn more about the Micah Project.

During the event, some Micah guys performed 

a skit about what it’s like to live on the streets. 

It was very powerful and informative—as well 

as therapeutic for the guys.



The Art Expo



Saying Goodbye

This month, we also said “see ya later,” to the Zaldaña family. They’ve moved 
to El Salvador to start a ministry called “Micah Life,” which will also work with 

street-connected youth. You can learn more at www.micah.life.
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This month, we were also blessed by lots of visitors! Some long-time Micah 
family members as well as a youth group from St. Louis came down to serve 

and encourage our guys and staff members. What a blessing!

Welcoming Visitors
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We also spent a lovely day hiking in “La Tigra” national park. It’s such a 
gorgeous part of this country, and we think it’s important that the guys learn 

to praise God for the beauty of his creation. 

Enjoying Nature



CPC Mission Trip

Having the youth group from Central 
Presbyterian Church in St. Louis, 

Mo. visit was such a blessing! This 
group of teens and adult leaders 

came with such spirits of service and 
encouragement. We had lots of fun 

and did some great work!



CPC Mission Trip
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Street Ministry

Our street ministry continues to mature and grow. Hector and Olvin, who lead our 
street team, are full of such love and wisdom. Their abilities to minister to street-

connected youth, showing them God’s love and encouraging them to make healthy 
decisions, is a huge asset to the Micah family. Please keep the young people they 
care for in your prayers. We humbly ask that you’d specifically consider Luis (top 
right & bottom left) and Victor (bottom right), who both used to live in the Micah 

house but are back on the streets struggling to overcome its temptations. 
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Life at Micah

January was a beautiful 
month. Although we had 

some tough times, we try to 
constantly rely on God’s 
strength and trust in His 

perfect plan. Each day, we 
enjoyed lots of laughs and 

smiles. Being part of the 
Micah family truly is both a 
blessing and a privilege! 

March brought lots of fun 
memories—like celebrating Jilder’s 
birthday! Through the good and 

the bad, we continue to smile 
because the Lord is good!


